
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4th December 2022 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: End of Autumn Term 2022  & Spring Term 2023 Arrangements 
 
This letter is to advise you of the end of the Autumn Term arrangements and information 
about the beginning of the Spring Term. 
 
End of autumn term arrangements 
The Autumn Term ends at 12 noon on Friday 16th December 2022.  If your child travels by 
school transport, they will be collected from School at this time. If they make their own way 
home, please ensure you make arrangements for the early finishing time. 
 
Spring Term arrangements 
School opens for pupils on Monday 3rd January 2023 at 8.45 a.m. All pupils are expected to 
return on this day. Please note, there is no inset day and all pupils are required to return to 
school on this day. 
 
May we take this opportunity of wishing you a happy and peaceful break over the holidays.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kevin Grant 
Head of School 
OAK HILL SCHOOL 


